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Nursery Reception (Classes 1 & 2) 

 

Year 1 (Classes 3, 4 & 5) Year 2 (Classes 6, 7 & 8) 

Special Olympic Games Sports Week 
Throughout the week, the children will take part in several Special 

Olympic Games-related events and a Celebratory Closing 
Ceremony will be held on Friday 30th June. 

We would be grateful if you would allow your child to ask family 
and friends to sponsor them to complete all the events.  

Any sponsor monies collected will need to be brought in to school 
after the sports week. 

All children have their PE kits in school but they will need to bring 
a water bottle every day. 

On warmer days please apply suncream before your 
child comes to school and send your child with a 

sunhat.  

Thank you. 

Messages from Mrs Benton 
At Rowena Academy, our school community has a duty to safeguard and 
promote the welfare of children. Our Designated Child Protection Leads 
are Mrs Benton, Ms Kahler and Mrs Maddison.  

If you have any concerns about the welfare of a child in our Academy, 
please speak to one of the designated staff. 

Here are some useful links to help keep your child safe online: 

http://ceop.police.uk/  

http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk 

http://www.childnet.com/  

http://www.netsmartz.org/Safety/SafetyTips 

http://www.kidsmart.org.uk/  

http://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/topics/stay-safe 

Safeguarding 

     Follow us on Twitter for news and updates:    @DeltaRowenaAc 

Year 2 have been outside this week exploring a habitat and 
identifying what is living there. They recorded some of the 
basic features of the animals that they found. 

This week in Year 1 the children have enjoyed continuing 
their coding block in Computing. They have done an     
excellent job at remembering the ‘object’, the ‘action and the 
‘event’ and have used them in challenges to control what 
happens next. 

The children in Reception did an amazing job at remembering the 
names and values of coins when revisiting their learning of 
‘Money’ this week. 

They particularly enjoyed the ‘Bear Shopping Challenge’, where 
they selected the two correct coins to match the price on each 
tag! 

This week in Nursery we have been looking at ‘The Gruffalo’ 
book. We have enjoyed retelling the story using our story 
sack and discussing what our favourite parts of the story 
are. On Wednesday we enjoyed making some Gruffalo   
biscuits. We gave the Gruffalo orange eyes, a green wart, 
terrible tusks and sharp teeth.  
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